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INFORMATION MEMORANDUM 
 
 

September 19, 2019  FI-2 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 
FROM: Randy Howard, Chief Legal Counsel 
 
SUBJECT:    Policies for October 2019 Board Meeting 
  
 
Summary 
 
The Bibb County School District (District) will be presenting the following policies for first 
reading at the October 17, 2019 regular board meeting: 
 

1. ED – Student Transportation Management. 
2. FDC – Naming Facilities. 
3. FHCA – Names on Building Plaques. 
4. IDFA – Gender Equity in Sports. 

 
Background 
 
The Board of Education (Board) and District are working collaboratively to review and 
update policies.  The above-referenced policies are being shared in advance of the first 
reading to allow comments and suggestions from all stakeholders related to the policies. 
The Board and District want to allow every stakeholder an opportunity to share 
comments and suggestions that will be considered in the revision of a policy. 
 
Next Steps 
 
The District will consider all comments and suggestions made by stakeholders in the 
revision of the above-referenced policies.  The policies will be posted in Simbli on 
September 20, 2019.  Stakeholders will be allowed to make comments and suggestions 
in Simbli until October 3, 2019.  After October 3, 2019, the District will prepare the policy 
for first reading at the October 17, 2019 regular board meeting. 
 
Superintendent’s Comments and Approval 
 

Superintendent’s Comments  

Dr. Curtis L. Jones, Jr. Approved 

 


